
georgina.ca/CockburnWatermain   
 

October 26, 2022 

Notice of Public Information Centre 
Cockburn Subdivision Watermain Improvements 

 
Dear Resident(s),  

You are invited to attend a public information centre to review the project information, the 

proposed watermain improvements, and provide the project team with your comments and 

feedback. The project team will be available to answer your questions.  

Date:  November 10, 2022 

Time:  Drop in between 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. 

Location: The Link - Event Hall - 20849 Dalton Road, Sutton 

The anticipated timeline for this project is design completion in Winter 2022 and construction 

starting in spring 2023.  

Project study area shaded below: 

 

Thank you for your patience while we complete the design phase of the project. If you have 

questions about the upcoming work, contact the project team or visit 

georgina.ca/CockburnWatermain. 

Town of Georgina 
Owen Sanders P.Eng, Senior Project Manager, Operations and Infrastructure 

Phone: 905-476-4305, ext. 2451  
Email: osanders@georgina.ca 

 

https://www.georgina.ca/municipal-government/construction-and-capital-projects/water-wastewater-and-stormwater-projects

